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association of universit y and co ~lege employees 

Robert Grant 
Director 

) 

Employee Relations Department 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

January 6, 198'- . 

A copy of the latest issue of Data News, Vol . 5, No. 1, January 1982, 
published by the University Coordination Office has come tc my attention. 

It provides very good, up-to-date information on tonics of interest in 
data admini stration at UBC. 

We would like to receive a copy of each issue if possi bl e. I have com-
pleted and enclosed a request for the Newsl etter but am for ''larding it directly 
to you since Universi.ty pol icy may not permit us ready acceJs to each i ssue. 

Enc . 

Pl ease advise if we can be put on the mail ing lfst or not . · Thank you. 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of Briti sh Columbi a, Vancouver, 11.C. VGT 1 W5 
Telephone: 224 -2308 


